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Dear LS Palmer 
 
Thank you for your request for information regarding children in care received in this office on 18th 
January 2011  
 
I can confirm that this Authority does not hold information falling within the description specified in your 
request.    
 
I am writing to advise you that, having reviewed your request for information, we have identified that, 
due to the nature of the information that you are seeking, your request would be more appropriately 
addressed to Suffolk County Council via the following route:  Information Management Services 
Suffolk County Council, Endeavour House, Russell Road, Ipswich, IP1 2BX, Telephone: 01473 
264618,.  Email: foi@suffolk.gov.uk . 
 
If you have any queries about this letter, please contact me. Please remember to quote the reference 
number above in any future communications.   
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Director of Corporate Services at 
the above address. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information 
Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted 
the complaints procedure provided by the Authority. The Information Commissioner can be contacted 
at: The Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 
5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
  
Jenni Green 
Information Officer 
Corporate Division 
01473825753 ext 2153 
 
 


